Newsletter

23rd October 2015

[image: ]St. Mary’s Primary School
St. Mary’s Place, Upper Dorset Street, Dublin 7       Tel: (01) 8300841
Roll Number: 20436C
office@stmarysprimaryschool.ie                   www.stmarysprimaryschool.ie 


[image: ]

Principal: Éadaoin Kelly     Deputy Principal: Bríd Brophy      Chairperson of Board of Management: Fr. David Donnellan
Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Harvest Disco
What a marvellous day we’ve had today. Lots of children dressed up and we held three discos in our Hall. We had special lights and a proper sound system – we even had a smoke machine! The children showed off their very impressive dance skills and everyone had a wonderful time.

We have also managed to raise a huge amount of money – we are at €800+ on our last count – so many, many thanks to the families, neighbours and friends who have contributed. This is an enormous amount of money and will go a long way to providing resources for all of our children. We hope to use the money to fund our new library space which we hope to develop over the coming weeks in Room 19 at the top of the building.


News this week
3rd and 4th Class visited the Botanic Gardens yesterday. Their tour guide was very impressed with their excellent behaviour and wonderful questions.


Time to Read
Miss Kelly and Miss Oppermann visited the offices of ‘Business in the Community’ on O’Connell Street this week. The company are going to send a group of volunteers to read with our Second Class children over 20 weeks and help them develop their confidence. We are very excited to get started.


Dates for your diary
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term 
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.


Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance has been excellent this week, particularly in the senior classes. I was amazed yesterday to see that 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th and 6th Class ALL had attendance above 97%. This is absolutely wonderful and we celebrated in assembly this morning. The children were very proud of themselves.

We hope this continues after the holiday! 

Fire Safety
[bookmark: _GoBack]We talked in assembly this week about fire safety and keeping safe around bonfires and fireworks. Please talk to your child and make sure you all keep safe over the Hallowe’en period.

HOLIDAY
We are now on holiday. School is closed all of next week. We start back on Monday, 2nd November at 8.50 a.m.



Best wishes for a happy and safe holiday,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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